
 July 19, 2010 
 
 
Ms. Deborah Jordan 
Director, Air Division 
United States Environmental Protection Agency 
75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, CA  94105 
 
Subject:  Administrative Amendment to Title V permit for Facility A0030 
pursuant to Application 21992 
 
 
Dear Ms. Jordan: 
 
This is to advise you that the Bay Area Air Quality Management District is 
issuing an administrative amendment to the Major Facility Review Permit for 
Owens-Brockway Glass Container, Inc. (Facility Number A0030). 
 
The purpose of this administrative amendment is to change the Responsible 
Official information for this site.  Pursuant to District Regulation 2-6-201, a 
replacement of the facility’s responsible official is a non-substantive 
adminstrative amendment to a major facility review permit.    
 
The District will also notify the California Air Resources Board that the permit 
has been amended. 
 
Enclosed for your information is a copy of the amended permit.  If you have 
any questions regarding this matter, please call Weyman Lee, Senior Air 
Quality Engineer, at (415) 749-4796. 
 
 

 Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 _____________________________  
 Jack P. Broadbent 
 Executive Officer/APCO 
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(Secretary) 
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EXECUTIVE OFFICER/APCO 
 
 

 


